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Adventist Health Sonora hereby notifies patients, payors, employees 
and other interested parties that a public copy of our Chargemaster is 
available for review upon  request, effective July 1, 2004, as required by 
California law.

Known as the Payors’ Bill of Rights, AB 1627 aims to provide consumers 
with more  information about the prices charged by hospitals for their 
services, goods and procedures.

Because we know that patient billing can be confusing, we are committed 
to complying with this law as service to our community. Sonora Regional 
Medical Center always has been dedicated to fair billing practices.

We encourage you to schedule an appointment with our Patient Financial 
Services staff, who will be happy to review our Chargemaster with 
you and answer your questions. You may do so at the Patient Financial 
Services located at 14542 Lolly Lane in Sonora. We will make every 
effort to schedule an appointment within two business days of your 
request.

For information regarding hospital quality, including hospital outcome 
studies, please access the Joint Commission for Accreditation of 
Healthcare Organizations at www.thejointcommission.org or the Office of 
Statewide Health Planning and Development at www.osphd.ca.gov.
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